
 
 
Parents of Napoleon Area Schools students: 
 
On Monday, January 25th, 2021 Napoleon Jr/Sr High Schools was notified of two positive cases 
of Covid -19 in a student ( both 10​th​ grade) 
 
**No school quarantines were warranted with these cases. 
 
On Monday, January 25​th​, 2021 Napoleon Elementary was notified of one positive case of 
Covid- 19 in a student (6​th​ grade) 
 
** No school quarantines were warranted with this case. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If​ your child was found to be a close contact due to classroom or bus exposure ​you will be 
notified by the Henry County Health Department​ . This notice is to inform parents of students 
who may have been exposed but are not considered a close contact.  If you should have any 
questions please call the school and ask to speak to a member of the Covid Response Team or 
email the team at ​covidteam@napoleonareaschools.org​. 
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